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8CO1444 

This site was on a slope towards what appeared to be a wetland in the woods. Both the shovel 

tests added in the north and south were negative. 

8CO1445 

This site was in a cow pasture and someone's front yard. The west boundary was negative. The 

east was positive for both units (lithic flakes), so we dug units past the original boundary and 

these were negative. 

8CO1449 

This site was in a pasture under the existing power line. The shovel tests to the east and south 

were negative. 

8CO1450 

This site was in a field on a hill north of a creek. One unit was negative and the other yielded 

a pottery sherd. We added a unit on the other side of the original boundary and it was negative. 

8CO1451 

This site was on a hill south of a creek. Both units were negative. 

A more complete discussion with maps and artifact data will be provided in the 

memorandum being prepared for survey that has occurred since the initial project report was 

submitted and approved. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Lucy B. Wayne, Ph.D., RPA 

Regional Director 
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